CASTLE SWIM REVIVED

It is great news that the famous Castle Swim is to be revived this year. The event formerly held on Thanksgiving Day will be held on Sunday, November the 30th beginning at 9:00 a.m. We will not go into the background of this event as it was ably covered in the June 1952 Forecast by an article by Edwin North McClellan.

There will be five races for five classes as follows:

Castle Swim for men from Elks Club
(Castle home)
Castle Swim for men over forty from
Elks Club
Cunha Swim for boys under 16
Cunha Swim for girls under 16
Public Baths Swim for women

Appropriate awards will be given to winning entries. Entries are limited to OCC members only. Gay Harris is chairman of the committee promoting these

Novelty race off shore from OCC

events. Further information will be posted on the Bulletin Board. If you wish to enter see Gay Harris or committeemen. A sign up card will be available at the Club lobby.

It is hoped that the revival of this great event will help stimulate interest and competitive swimming among our members. We have had many greats and near greats, several Olympic champions, world known coaches and all we need is the spirit and will to produce more champs. It's a chance for young and old and it will be fun—win, lose or draw.